
Welcome to Mark West Charter, home of the dolphins!

Dear 7th graders and families,

We are delighted to begin the new school year on Wednesday, August 16th. We are so excited to meet all of you and
hope to have a terrific year.

We are sending home a recommended student supply list. To be successful at MWCS, we ask that students
arrive on the first day of school with these supplies. All students must come to school daily with their own supplies.

Note: Students have to keep all of their supplies with them as they transfer classes. We do not provide school lockers.

● Accordion file to organize papers
● 4 composition notebooks (1 for each core

subject)
● Lined paper (400 sheets for the year)
● Highlighters (at least 3 colors)
● Colored pencils
● Flash cards (4 packs for the year)
● Whiteboard and whiteboard pens (four different

colors)
● Pencils and pens (will not be provided by the

teacher)

● Post-its
● Scissors
● Ruler
● Glue sticks
● In January, students will need a protractor and

compass for math class

In English, your student will be reading:

● The Crossover, by Kwame Alexander
● The Outsiders, by SE Hinton
● The Hunger Games, by Suzanne Collins

If you are able to buy your child copies of these novels it is recommended. If not, we have a small class supply of worn
novels to use in class.

Note: Students have access to chromebooks at school and during lunch but will often need a tablet or chromebook at
home to complete homework assignments. Headphones are also provided, however, students may bring their personal
headphones if preferred.

We understand that parents frequently donate to the classroom at the beginning of the year. If you feel in the
spirit of donating, we would gladly accept the following gifts:

● Kleenex
● Disinfectant wipes (Clorox)
● Glue sticks
● Hot glue sticks (hot glue gun)
● Ziplock bags (gallon or quart)
● Sharpies (fine tip)
● Batteries (AA and AAA)
● Scotch tape

● Lined paper/ graph paper
● Whiteboard pens
● Rubber bands
● Band-aids

If you have any questions do not hesitate to email us at:

Corissa Sunde csunde@mwusd.org Math and Science

Joe Carusone jcarusone@mwusd.org English and History
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